
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 8, 2020 
 
 
During a recent review of your child's immunization record, it was noted that your child is in 
need of an immunization before beginning the 7th grade. 
 
The record review shows that the following immunization is needed: 
 

 Tdap (required for 7th grade students)  
 
Please take your child, their immunization record, and this letter to your physician or local 
Health Department for the necessary immunizations as soon as possible.  Please return the 
required certificate of immunization to the school so we can document it in our records. 
 
Please note that students who have not provided documentation of this required 
immunization, will not receive their class schedule during registration in August.  If the 
required documents are not received by the first day of school, your child will be excluded 
from school until proof of the vaccine is provided. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  Failure to respond by the above date may 
result in your child being unable to attend the first day of school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Theresa Mundy 
 School Nurse                   


